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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Centennial Park Master Plan Community Meeting / 
Open House 

 
 

Tuesday, August 13, 2024 at 6:30 PM 
Antioch Senior Center, 817 Holbek Drive, Antioch, IL  60002 

 
 

The Village of Antioch is leading a planning initiative to complete the master plan at 
Centennial Park redevelopment project and apply for funding assistance through an 
OSLAD (Open Space and Land Acquisition Development) grant from the IDNR (Illinois 

Department of Natural Resources). All members of the public are invited to attend and 
review the preliminary plans, ask questions, and provide feedback. The meeting/open 

house will run from 6:30 p.m. and a brief presentation will be made at 7 p.m.  For more 
information please contact the Parks Department at parks@antioch.il.gov.  

 
 
 
 
 
As required by the Illinois Open Meetings Act 5 ILCS 120/1 et. Sec., the public is advised that a majority of a 
quorum of the Village Board may attend this meeting. 
 
 
 
Posted at Village Hall on 8/17/12 
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